FIB Update to SRB meeting scheduled 28th June 2023

The FIB is currently planning process for addressing the comments on the ED and making preparations for their physical meeting in Toronto to be held in the week of September 11th, 2023. The FIB plans to discuss the following topics at that meeting:

· Comments on Governance;
· Comments on Data;
· Comments on Methods and Models;
· Comments on Quality Control;
· Compliance and certification of valuations under IVSs.
